
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Lisa, 

Sakina Deas 
Tuesday, December 28, 2021 8:24 AM 
Records Clerk 
RE: I feel that this is the best option: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/28/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 13168-2021 

Please place this under the correspondence section of Docket 20210190-TP. thank you and have a great day. 

From: Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, December 27, 2021 1:05 PM 
To: Sakina Deas; Shannon Hudson 
Subject: FW: I feel that this is the best option : 

Please see the e-mail below. Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as consumer correspondence, 
and what docket it should be placed in. 

Thank you! 

Lisa Smith 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Elizabeth S. Winkleman <beth.winkleman@browardschools.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 27, 202111:20 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: I feel that this is the best option: 

"telecommunications industry is proposing what is known as an "all-seNices overlay" that 
would only impact areas in Miami-Dade and the Keys covered by the 305 and 786 area 
codes. 
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“One reason this was proposed by the industry is due to the projected life of the all-
services distributed overlay, as well as the ability to implement it more quickly than the 
other alternatives,” McCabe said during an online workshop hosted by the Public Service 
Commission. 

Under the recommended alternative, the new area code would be given to new phone 
customers or people getting additional lines in the 305 and 786 areas. Current customers 
would keep their phone numbers." 

Beth Winkleman 
Broward Resident 
954-757-8895 




